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Subject UUP Department Representatives

CALLING ALL           DEPARTMENT 
REPRESENTATIVES!!!

 
Please join us for an informative meeting.

Tuesday, November 27, 8:30 a.m. 
OR

Wednesday, November 28, 12 Noon
LOCATION: Women’s Studies Colloquium Center, Old 

Chemistry Bldg
 
AGENDA:

· Concise Overview of Program (Yes, there is more than forwarding 
Happy Pay Day.)
· Rolling out the Dept. Rep. Handbook (This manual has been prepared 
by UUP officers and Membership Committee members and contains 
information you will find helpful to the members in your area.)
· Brief networking opportunity and tips from fellow Department 
Representatives
· Comments/Suggestions 

 
PLEASE Call Pam Wolfskill, UUP West Campus Chapter Membership 
Development Chair, at 2-8357 or email 



pwolfskill@notes.cc.sunysb.edu to confirm your attendance for one 
of these sessions.

(Note: Do not reply to all.   Also, if you are no longer the Department 
Rep for your area, 

please let us know.)

 


